
The Michigan Dental Association is recommending we limit our care to emergency treatment only for at 

least the next two weeks.  Therefore, Hamilton Pediatric Dentistry will be closed from 3/17/2020 – 

3/29/2020.  We will continue to monitor the situation as the length of time the office is closed could be 

longer. 

 

If your child has a dental emergency, such as trauma to the mouth or facial swelling, please contact our 

emergency care line @ 919-308-6292.  Dr. Hamilton makes every attempt to answer each phone call 

within 24 hours. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, we are hopeful that we can get back to business as 

usual in the very near future.  


